
Journal Entry 3: 

While I was on the website PrivacyRights.org it was very interesting. When I clicked on the 
first few pages, I noticed there were a lot about bills and acts that were going through the 
California legislation. When reading the about page, the website does very well at stating 
what their intentions are for the site. It was also interesting to see and read some of the 
data breach notification reports and how much information was contained in them. When I 
look at this website and think of how researchers can use the information to study 
breaches it seems a little complex. The reports would be helpful to study three years’ worth 
of breaches and their targeted sources. It also helps to see new laws and regulations put 
into place to see how maybe future hackers or data miners would try to circumvent the 
system.  


